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Olivia Sontag

From: Robin Simons <robin.a.simons@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 5, 2019 9:05 PM
To: Olivia Sontag
Subject: Re: link for info and comments on Winslow Hotel?

Thanks so much, Olivia. 
 
Robin Simons 
206-601-7179 
 

 
 
On Tue, Feb 5, 2019 at 8:16 AM Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> wrote: 

Hi Robin, 

  

Thank you for your patience – City Hall was closed yesterday due to the snow. 

  

You can find current information on the Winslow Hotel proposal here: https://ci-bainbridgeisland-
wa.smartgovcommunity.com/PermittingPublic/PermitDetailPublic/Index/0a748365-4139-46ed-804a-
a9af0181cc0c?_conv=1 

  

The City will prepare a public notice with a 14-day comment period to be mailed, published, and posted on the site. We 
anticipate this notice to be mailed during this week. The notice will clearly state the comment period and deadline to 
submit written comments. This is the most important comment period as these comments will be included in the 
report to the Planning Director/Hearing Examiner and have more weight in the event of an appeal. 

  

You will have another opportunity to comment at a public meeting with the Planning Commission. This meeting has not 
been scheduled yet but you can sign up on a listserv if you would like to receive notice of Planning Commission agendas 
(https://www.bainbridgewa.gov/List.aspx). Follow the link, enter your email address, scroll down the page to the 
Agenda Center, and select Planning Commission. 

  

Another opportunity for public comment will be provided at the public hearing with the Hearing Examiner. This 
meeting has also not been scheduled yet. The notice sent out during the first week of February will include a tentative 
hearing date. This date is subject to change and status can be checked here: 
http://www.bainbridgewa.gov/434/Hearing-Examiner 
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Comments on the proposal can be mailed to City Hall (280 Madison Ave N, Bainbridge Island, WA 98110) or emailed to 
pcd@bainbridgewa.gov. 

  

I hope this helps! Please let me know if you have any other questions. 

  

 

Olivia Sontag 

City Planner 

www.bainbridgewa.gov 

facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 

206.780.3760 (office) 206.780.0955 (fax) 

  

  

From: Robin Simons <robin.a.simons@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 4, 2019 5:48 PM 
To: Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: link for info and comments on Winslow Hotel? 

  

Hi, Olivia, 

  

Is it possible to get the link to the info and comment site for the Winslow Hotel today or tomorrow?  

  

We'd like to inform neighbors that the comment period is about to open and let them know how to learn more and 
make comments. We'd like to get this information out sooner rather than later so that people have time to learn, 
collect their thoughts, and make informed comments. I know you're planning to send a postcard with that information 
but I'm afraid it will come too late for us to spread the word in a way that would give people adequate time. 

  

Thanks much! 
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Robin 

  

Robin Simons 
206-601-7179 


